
Why CO 83 & Stagecoach Road?

Current & Future 
Congestion

Traffic at CO 83 and 
Stagecoach Road is 
already pushing the 
operational limits 

of the intersection. 
This is anticipated to 
get worse as traffic 

continues to increase.

Safety

Safety has been a 
frequent concern due 
to the mountainous 

terrain, winding curves, 
and frequent speeding 

in the area.

Speed 
Management 

Speeding along CO 83  
is a problem. One of the 
long-term goals of this 

project is to slow traffic 
through the Black  

Forest area.

Growth & 
Development

Growth is accelerating 
in the area. It is 

important to ensure 
that the roadway 
network is able to 
safely handle the  

extra traffic. 

Regional  
Planning

Based on regional 
planning analyses, 

the CO 83 corridor is 
anticipated to have two 
lanes in each direction 
to accommodate the 
future needs of the 
Black Forest area. 
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